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NOTICE: 
The RESCHEDULED September 2025 

Regular Meetings of the  

Planning Commission and  

TIFA Board have been  
 

CANCELED  
 

The next Regular Meetings of the 

Planning Commission and  

TIFA Board are scheduled for 

Monday, October 27, 2025 at 6:30 

PM in the Reading Council Chambers. 
 

Thank you. 
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